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14th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Oak Class have been working really hard during the last half time on their Reading and 
Writing skills. As we continue to learn more sounds, we are now also beginning to focus 
on our letter formation and how to write the sounds correctly.   
 
On Thursday 29th November at 2.30pm, there will be a workshop in the school hall. I 
will briefly talk about the importance of strengthening both gross and fine motor control 
and how these skills are interlinked. Oak Class will then join us in the hall to take part in 
different gross and fine motor activities. This will give you a chance to gather ideas of 
activities that you could try at home, as well as having the opportunity to ask any 
questions you might have about your child’s development in their gross and fine motor 
skills. 
 
In order to gain an idea of numbers, I would be grateful if you could fill in the form 
below to let me know if you are able to attend.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Laura Fogden 
Oak Class 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Oak Class Workshop on Thursday 29th November 2018 
 
 
I/We will/will not be coming to the oak Class Workshop on Thursday 29th November at 
2.30pm. 
 
Name(s)……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Childs Name………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………date…………………………………… 
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